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16th June 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Students, 
 
Congratulations on being offered a place at City Academy. We are so pleased you have chosen our school 
for the next chapter in your education.  
 
My name is Miss Leat and I am the Pastoral Leader for students in Year 7 and Year 8. Your Head of Year 
for Year 7 is Ms Bailey, and we will be working together to ensure that you reach your full potential and 
supporting you through your first year and beyond at City Academy.  
 
I am writing to you to introduce myself and give you an idea of what will be available for you to access in 
the next few weeks to help with the transition from primary to secondary school. 
 
In this very uncertain time, we understand that you might be feeling a little nervous about school, 
especially when some of you may not have been attending school due to Covid 19. Please remember that 
there are many children across the country in the very same situation and it is something that we have 
never had to go through before. The staff at City Academy are looking forward to meeting you and we 
will be helping to make the transition for you to year 7 as smooth as possible. 
 
Over the next few weeks we will be sending you some activities to introduce you to different areas of 
City Academy. These will be available for you on the City Academy website 
https://cityacademybristol.clf.uk/year-6-transition/ There will be a virtual tour of the school, a taster of 
City Academy lessons from a range of different subjects, a ‘meet key staff’ document and a quiz.  
 
In the meantime, if you have gone back to school – enjoy! We are very excited to meet you all in the near 
future.  
 
Parents/Carers - if you haven’t already done so, please can you ensure that you have filled in and 

returned the data collection form available online here:  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkai48FjyYGJFlfWOM5wVI8N

UMzlHVjVHVTFVN0VUUkgwWkNZS0JZUFJLSC4u 

If you have any queries over this please contact Maxeena.Grice@clf.uk 
 
Please take care and stay safe. 
 
Miss Leat 
Pastoral Leader  
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